
Westhampton Property and Energy Assessment Committee 
 

Meeting June 30, 2021 
 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:31 pm. 
 
Present : Chris Brooks, Barbara Cook and Art Pichette (briefly by phone). 
 
A motion to approve the meeting minutes from 6/9/21 was postponed. 
 
Lighting - 
Art reported that Earthlight was finishing up their work. There were a few glitches and an 
omission, but things were being corrected. 
 
     Follow up :  Art will continue checking up. 
      
Insulation - 
 No change - still waiting to hear back on the insulation. It could take 3 weeks for Eversource 
to process. 
  
       Follow up :  Art will monitor. 
 
Floor - 
As of today, Dave hadn’t heard back from Mike Labrecque. We need a number from him to 
bring to the Selectboard.  Dave suggested we may have to just go with Dion if Lebrecque 
cannot comply.  Chris will call him one more time, with a deadline of our next meeting to hear 
back. 
 
    Followup :   Chris to follow up with a call to Mike Labrecque for a response before next 
meeting. 
                           
Doors - 
Art reported that all the doors are all on order. 
 
     Followup :   Wait to hear when Faulkner gets materials and can do the work.                   
 
 The next meeting will be on Wednesday July 14, 2021 at 5:30 pm. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:51 pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Barbara Cook 
 
 


